
 

   

Members of Bembridge Village Partnership are invited to attend a meeting at 
4.30pm on the 17th April 2019 in the Parish Office 

 

AGENDA  
 

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC AND PRESS ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND 

 
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 To receive apologies for absence. 
 

2. MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING 

 To approve the minutes of the Village Partnership held on 27th February 2019. 
 

3. VILLAGE PARTNERSHIP BUDGET 

 To receive the final accounts for 2018/19. 

 To discuss any issues relating to the 2019/20 Village Partnership budget. 
 

4. VILLAGE PARTNERSHIP PROJECTS 

 To discuss the final preparations for the 2019 Dragons Den event – Cllr S Weedall 

 To discussed a proposed community walk on 27th April and plan for the event – Cllr S 
Weedall. 

 To consider a request for a commemorative plaque in the War Memorial Gardens – Cllr S 
Weedall. 

 To receive an update on the K1 Telephone Box restoration 

 To receive an update on the Village Map. 
 

5. GREEN TOWN MATTERS 

 To discuss the ‘High Street Community Clean-up’ grant funding of £1,500 received from 
the Isle of Wight Council and consider a village clean up on 29th April – Cllr S Weedall. 

 To receive and discuss feedback on the litter pick held on 6th April – Cllr S Weedall. 

 To receive a presentation on the wild verges audit undertaken recently and consider 
options – I Graham 

 To discuss and plan for the 2019 Best Kept Village Award. 

 Rights of Way: To receive an update on the Lagoon Path – J Doolan. 

 To receive feedback on the beach clean that took place on 16th March – Cllr S Weedall 

 To consider taking part in the ‘Kik Tour’ beach clean event on Friday, 10th May. 

 To note a name change of ‘Bembridge in Bloom’ to ‘Bembridge Community Gardeners’ 
and to discuss related issues – B Clough. 

 
6. ROAD SAFETY & SECURITY MATTERS 

 To receive an update on current initiatives and on-going projects – Cllr G Stillman 
 

7. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 To confirm date and venue of next meeting.  
 

  
Jacqui McDade 
Clerk Bembridge Parish Council, 4th April 2019 


